
Parking and Traffic Committee Summary  

 

The committee had two meetings.  December 5, 2017 and February 21, 2018  

The items discussed include:  

 Speed Limits in the parking garage and on campus streets.  Individuals had reported occurrences 

of speeding in the garage making pedestrians feel unsafe.  It was recommended that the current 

speed limit of 5 miles an hour be maintained.  Emails were sent out to all garage permit holders 

to remind them of the speed limit and the need for caution while driving in the garage.  It was 

decided that email reminders would be sent out each quarter.  

 

The committee felt that campus street speed limits were adequate.   

 

 Permit use during events in the parking garage.  Individuals had reported that they didn’t want 

to pay the $5 event fee when entering the garage during events if they had a permit.  The 

committee felt that the event fees should be charged during all events after normal business 

hours.   

 

 Free or discounted Part-time/Adjunct Faculty permits were discussed.  The committee decided 

that there were multiple reduced cost permit options available to meet this need.  A 

recommendation was made to the VP McKee, to not make any changes to the current parking 

regulations.   

 

 


